
Submitter: Cathryn Everett 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this! I value my ability to mail in my ballot or drop it off at a secure 

location. I know my senior neighbors need this service more than I do. But as a hard 

working single mother I appreciate the ability for my vote to count when I can’t make 

it physically to the polls! We need to count every vote and taking this away makes 

voting more difficult and elections based on who can make it to the polls on a given 

day. In my opinion, that is not how democracy should work! Thank you 


